
 

13th June 2025 

 

Junior Voices Sheffield + Ecclesall Choir 2025 

 

Ecclesall Choir have once again been given the opportunity to join up with 

Sheffield Music Hub’s Junior Voices choir to perform as part of the SMH End 

of Year Octagon Spectacular on Monday 30th June at The Octagon Centre, 

Clarkson Street, S10 2TQ, alongside Sheffield Children’s Orchestra, SMH 

Youth Strings, and Sheffield Young Sinfonia.  

 

The last time we joined up with the Junior Voices choir was such a great success 

and it was a great opportunity for Ecclesall choir to show off their talent to a 

wider audience, and so we’re really excited to sing with them again! 

 

Ecclesall Choir will need to be at the Octagon Centre at 16.30 for their 

rehearsal, and once they’re in the building they won’t be able to leave until after 

the concert, so make sure each student brings a packed dinner and some water 

with them! The dress code for this concert is smart black bottoms and a plain 

colourful top. 

 

The concert will start at 19.00, and tickets can be purchased from the Music 

Hub website: End of Year Octagon Spectacular | Sheffield Music Hub. The 

concert will end at approx. 20.30, and students will need to be collected by an 

adult at the end of the show.  

 

You will be advised at the event if photography is permitted. The Sheffield 

Music Hub will video the event and upload this to their YouTube channel once we 

have checked that all children included are able to be filmed.  

  

If you have any more questions, please don’t hesitate to email Ani, who leads the 

Ecclesall choir, at Anastasia.hurford@sheffield.gov.uk or Whatsapp her on 

07920 054030.  
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